
(To be printed on Customer’s letterhead)
To,                                                                                                                                               Date:06/10/2022 
The Regional Manager, 
HPCL-Mittal Energy Limited, 
WEST Regional Office,

Dear Sir,
This refers to your email/letter dated 04/03/2022 regarding the Plastic Waste Management (PWM) Rules, 2016 (as amended), wherein the Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change (MoEF&CC) has mandated banning of identified Single Use Plastic (SUP) items and prescribed minimum thickness of ‘Carry Bags’ (as defined under the said Rules).
We hereby confirm the details of our Company/Firm, and the products being produced/sold by us:
	Name of the Company/Firm
	[bookmark: _GoBack]LUCKY INDUSTRIES INDIA PVT. LTD.

	Address
	

	GSTIN
	

	Business Category

	Producer of Plastic Products:   ______________ (Yes/No) 
Trader/Dealer:                            ______________ (Yes/No)

	List of Products Produced 
(if a Producer of Plastic Products)
	





We hereby confirm that, neither we are engaged in production of any of the items prohibited under the said PWM Rules 2016 (as amended), nor we are engaged in supply of plastic raw material to the producers engaged in production of any of these prohibited items. 
We also undertake to ensure compliance to all the guidelines under PWM Rules 2016 (as amended), including registration with State Pollution Control Board (SPCB) or Pollution Control Committee (PCC), as applicable to our business. We shall indemnify HMEL against the losses, claims, damages, liabilities, suits, proceedings, costs and expenses arising as a result of breach of any applicable laws including the aforesaid.
Yours Sincerely,
For ______________________

(Authorized Signatory Signature & Stamp)
